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Mr Keiichiro Teramoto, General Manager of Research & Development at Daizo Japan and 
One Asia Network, presented on the many innovative possibilities of the aerosol format to a 
delegation of 36 operations, laboratory and technical personnel from the aerosol industry 
who attended the Aerosol Association of Australia's first FUTUREaerosol Introduction to 
Aerosol Technology Course on 17 & 18 June at Macquarie Graduate School of 
Management in Sydney. 

Delivered by experienced and respected aerosol industry practitioners from Australia, New 
Zealand and even as far as Japan, the two-day course left delegates with a greater 
understanding of the components that make up the unique packaging solution, how aerosol 
technology works and, importantly, what affects its performance. 

Aerosol Association President, Lindsay Showyin said the course was part of the 
Association’s strategy to ensure that the Australian industry remained competitive and able 
to deliver the quality and safety that customers have grown to appreciate and now demand.  

“Training is crucial for such a technology-driven sector; to ensure we keep up with the latest 
international developments and deliver quality product consistently,” said Lindsay. 

The delegates agreed, with Randall Anthonisz of Sara Lee Household & Body Care 
concluding: “It was an excellent introductory course for aerosols in general”. Ross Brinsdon 
of Can-Tek Aerosols Pty Ltd added that there was an “excellent calibre of speakers” and that 
the course was “very well balanced regarding topic coverage."  

Individuals or companies interested in information on future courses should email 
training@futureaerosol.com or call (02) 9633 9011, or keep a look out on 
www.aerosol.com.au. 
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